
From: Soura, Christian
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/27/2013 9:38:18 AM
Subject: Next K-12 Mtg

                Options are 4PM Wednesday, 3/20 and 4:30PM Thursday, 3/21.
 

For what it’s worth, the Thursday option’s better on my end because we have all the presidents out here on 
Tuesday, and that will soak up a lot of planning time for me…doesn’t leave me much space to get ready for 
Wednesday.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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